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Randy Mayer, Congregational President
From time to time, conditions will compel us
to close our campus. This could be due to
inclement weather or other emergencies that
would make our facilities unfit for receiving
the public. Please note that the preschool
may implement additional policies that are
more appropriate for their needs. 

Using the various communication tools at
Redeemer, we will notify you of closings via
Remind, 30 Second Update, Facebook, our
website, and through our App’s notification
(so be sure to download the app and allow for
notifications). Please contact Sean Miller,
DCS at dcs@redeemerfxbg.org, if you have
any questions or issues regarding these tools.

Urgent Closings at
Redeemer
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Discover diverse avenues to share updates about Redeemer Lutheran

Church and its ministries! We have multiple outlets for

communicating news and events: the Messenger Newsletter,

Facebook, our website and our app. Take advantage of these digital

platforms to reach the extended Redeemer family. For specific media

requests, reach out to the designated contacts for our various

methods listed below. Explore our website at redeemerfxbg.org and

download our app at linktr.ee/redeemerfxbg.If you have any questions

or want to learn more about how to use these tools, contact me at

dcs@redeemerfxbg.org.

Promoting Church News and Events
Sean Miller, DCS

For inquiries regarding these platforms, please contact: 

Sean Miller, Digital Communications Specialist

dcs@redeemerfxbg.org

Website, App, & Facebook:

Submissions are due on the 15th of each month. To submit content,
please contact:  

Sean Miller, DCS
newsletter@redeemerfxbg.org

The Messenger Newsletter

For inquiries regarding these platforms, please contact: 

Carrie Frank, Church Secretary

info@redeemerfxbg.org

Worship Slides & Church Announcements

http://www.redeemerfxbg.org/
http://linktr.ee/redeemerfxbg
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Quilting Group
Our Quilting group meets on the third Saturday of each month from
9 AM - 12 PM (this month: January 20). Please contact Anna Jennings
with any questions at 540-412-5373 (home) or 540-842-7920 (cell). A
big thank you to all the quilters for their work and to Carol and
William Demarest for delivering quilts to the warehouse in Maryland. 

Redeemer Men’s Breakfast
Redeemer’s Men meet for breakfast and fellowship on Saturday, January
20 at 8 AM at Jimmy the Greek Restaurant, 3401 Lafayette Blvd. The
subject of discussion will be “Encounters with Jesus: Nathanael.” All are
welcome to come. The wives are also invited to join Grumpy Sue for
breakfast.
Hope to see you Saturday morning! ~ John O. 

Take-a-Puzzle, Leave-a-Puzzle (or Game!)
Are you looking for a new puzzle or game to play during the cold
winter months? Do you have a puzzle you have completed or a game
that is ready for a new home? If so, please bring your puzzles and
games to Redeemer to share in our Take-a-Puzzle, Leave-a-Puzzle (or
Game). A table will be set up in the fellowship hall for January for
people to donate games and puzzles and/or to take some fun home!
You do not need to bring puzzles or games to take them home! At
the beginning of February, all remaining games and puzzles will be
donated.
Please tape your puzzle and game boxes closed to prevent the
contents from spilling. For more information, contact Carrie Frank at
info@redeemerfxbg.org or call the church office at 540-898-4748.
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Mom’s Night Out
Moms Night Out this month will be January 18th at 6:30pm at Kick
Back Jack at Southpoint. If you need child care that night please let
Katie Tennstedt know. RSVP January 15th so an accurate reservation
can be made. Join us on Remind
https://www.remind.com/join/rlcmno or text @rlcmno at 81010. 

Family Nights!
Redeemer will be hosting Family Nights starting at 6:30 pm every
2nd and 4th Tuesday of the month. Our first gathering will be on
January 9th. There will be dinner, devotions, activities, and games!
Contact Katie Tennstadt for more information. 

Christmas Cantata 
Join us for the choir and chimes rendition of a New Year's cantata, "A
Christmas Music Box." This musical journey will transport us through
the timeless carols of Europe, complemented by a delightful chimes
accompaniment and a narrative of the Christmas story. The cantata
will be presented at both services on January 7. 

https://www.remind.com/join/rlcmno
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Fellowship Committee Update: 
A big thank-you to all who helped cook, serve, and clean for the Advent
dinners. It was great food, and all enjoyed the fellowship at this special
time of the year.
Please prayerfully consider signing up in the Fellowship Hall to provide
snacks between Services. Many hands make light work, so grab a friend to
help out! Instructions for making the coffee are printed by the coffee
machine. If you need help, let us know! Cleaning up the kitchen afterwards
and taking out the trash to put in the dumpster is also part of the duty. If
you need any extra help or guidance, please feel free to reach out to Karen
Tehovnik or Vicki Ashby.
There is a new warming oven in the kitchen to be used to keep pre-cooked
foods warm.  If you are unsure how to operate it, please reach out to Karen,
Vicki, or Sharon Evenson. Only 1 switch to the “on” position is needed for
use.
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http://www.redeemerfxbg.org/

